
September 13, 1966 

Ralph Long, Principal of the Wesley Avenue Sch.ool, called and 
suggested that someone get in touch with the school principals 
at Howard High, Forrest, North Avenue and John Hope and get 
them and the c o aches and others to talk to the students. 

He said that the s e are the on ly p e ople that can r e ach the group 
we are trying to reach and that the Summit Leadership, although 
they are good men, do not represent these people and that the 
students and others involved in the riots w ould not listen to the 
Summit Leadership group. 




